TOWN OF WINDSOR
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS — LEAD PAINT TESTING AND RISK ASSESSMENT SERVICES

Addendum #01 Responses to Questions regarding the RFP for Lead Paint Testing and Risk Assessment
Services

To All Respondents,

Please review the responses below to questions regarding the RFP for Lead Paint Testing and Risk
Assessment that is due to the Town of Windsor on October 29, 2019 at 4:30pm.

ANSWERS TO RESPONDENTS’ QUESTIONS

Question #01- What is the length of the contract?

Response — The term of the contract will be two years with a possible extension of two additional years.

Question #02 — What is the number of units the town is trying to make lead safe?

Response — The town expects between ten and twelve housing units will be rehabilitated each year.

Question #03 - What is the amount of funding the town has been awarded?

Response — The town is utilizing funds from a revolving loan fund established with program income from
previous Small Cities grants. The current balance exceeds $240,000 and additional funds are anticipated
as current loans are repaid.

Dated: October 17, 2019
By: Jim Burke, Economic Development Director

burke@townofwindsorct.com



